2018 St. Pius X / St. Leo Track

Signup/Meeting information

2018 SPSL Track will start with a mandatory parent meeting on Thursday, March
1st, at 7PM in the Gymnasium/Art room. Our coaches and [ understand how busy
the Spring can be for our students but we feel very strongly that our Track program
can be flexible enough to make multiple schedules work and will benefit them and
be something that they enjoy.

If your child is interested in participating in track this year, please fill out the
information below and bring it to our parent meeting on Thursday March 1st. The
meeting will be held in the Art room at 7:00 PM. It is not necessary for your
child to attend but they are welcome. If there is a conflict with this date, please let
me know as soon as possible and we will get information to you.

Track info:

Season runs basically from the 34 week in March with practices and meets run from
the middle of April until the first week of May. There will be two scheduled
practices each week if possible.

(Detach) information below and turn in at meeting when you sign up. Thank you!
Student name(s):

Male/Female

Grade:

Parent contact info (phone & email):

**Please bring check ($30 dollars) made out to St. Pius X / St. Leo Athletic
Committee.



